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40 Years. One Mission. Compassionate Hospice Care. 

Dear Friends,  

In the spirit of our 40th anniversary, we write to express our deep gratitude for your enduring support of Harry 

Hynes Memorial Hospice. For four decades, we have stood side by side with our community, providing unwavering 

care and compassion to individuals and families facing terminal illness. As we celebrate this significant milestone, 

we are humbled by the profound impact your generosity has made on the lives of so many.  

Allow me to share the story of Michael and Nancy Kline, a couple whose lives were profoundly touched by the care 

we provide. Married for 43 years, their world was shaken when Nancy received a terminal cancer diagnosis. In the 

face of adversity, your support allowed us to be there for the Kline family every step of the way. Michael recalls, 

"From my first call, through the rough stuff, to the grief counseling after she left us, you’ve held our hand through 

the entire process, and the staff was incredible. Everyone should be so lucky to have the Harry Hynes experience." 

Your generous contributions have enabled us to expand our services and adapt to the evolving needs of our 

community. Thanks to your support, we launched our Bridges Healthcare program, offering community-based 

palliative care to those courageously battling serious illness while undergoing aggressive treatments. This 

innovative initiative, made possible by your donations, ensures specialized symptom management and support for 

patients like Nancy during chemotherapy, offering comfort and hope even in the face of challenging 

circumstances. 

Additionally, your contributions have empowered us to remain the preferred hospice in our community, providing 

specialized care such as our in-house compounding pharmacy and dedicated clinical pharmacists. Our 

collaboration with "We Honor Veterans" allows us to cater to the unique needs of our community's Veterans and 

their families, embodying our commitment to serve those who have served our country. 

As we reflect on our 40-year journey, we invite you to continue standing with us in the pursuit of compassionate, 

patient-centered care. Your tax-deductible contribution will not only sustain our existing initiatives but also fuel 

further advancements in our services, ensuring that the next 40 years are marked by the same resilience, 

compassion, and commitment to healing. 

Your gift has an immediate impact, adapting to the evolving needs of our hospice. Together, let us fortify the 

legacy of Harry Hynes Memorial Hospice, ensuring that families, like the Klines, find solace and unwavering 

support in their times of need. 

Please consider making a donation today by returning the donation card or visiting our website 

hynesmemorial.org/donate. Your support will make a difference in the lives of those we serve, providing them 

with the comfort and dignity they deserve.  

With heartfelt gratitude and warmest regards, 

     

Jerry Kerschen, President & CEO  Chenay Sloan, Director of Donor Development 


